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Mr. Staser:Thank you for your letter received in our office on January 16, 1996.I can send you copies of the 

five FBI documents released on December 28, 1995 because the volume is so small. However, I will not be 

able to send you the 37 FBI docs. or the 197 CIA docs. that were released on December 20, 1995. As of 

January 1, 1996, we stopped making copies available due to increasing numbers of documents, thus cost.For a 

fee, the Archives will make copies of these documents for you. Contact:JFK LiaisonNational Archives and 

Records AdministrationWashington, DC 20408 You also requested more information about our organization. I 

hope you found the information packet I sent you to be informative. As it stands right now, I do not have 

anything else like that to send to you. I suggest you continue reading our press releases, advisories, etc. on 

your e-mail, and if you have any specific questions about our organization, please do not hesitate to contact 

me.I will send the five FBI documents today, and thank you for your continued interest in the work of the 

Review Board.Sincerely,Eileen A. SullivanAssistant Press and Public Affairs Officer
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